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Join Us at These 
Renegade Events 

 
 

Ag & Energy Academy 

June 15, 2019 at 9:00AM 

Forums 
 

Registration Workshop 

June 17, 2019 at 4:00PM 

CSS 151 
 

New Student Orientation 

June 18, 2019 at 1:00PM 

Welcome Center 
 

Independence Day Holiday 

July 4, 2019 

Campus Closed 
 

Phlebotomy Training Program  

Information Session 

July 11, 2019 at 3:15PM 

Forum West 
 

 

 

Enrollment Update  
 
 

Web registration for  
summer and fall 2019 is 
underway. Based on the 
June 5th data prepared by 
the KCCD Institutional Re-
search Office, BC’s head-
count has increased by 
1,280 (10.8%), enrollments 
increased by  2,190 (13.0%) 
and FTES increased by 
196.2 (11.0%). 

These events and more  

can be found online at  

bakersfieldcollege.edu  

and GoGades.com 

Renegade Athletics Finishes #19 in CCCAA 

NATYCAA Cup Standings for 2018-19 

Renegade Athletics has finished the 2018-2019 academic year with a #19 finish in 
the California Community College Athletic Association (CCCAA) and National  
Association of Two Year College Athletic Administrators (NATYCAA) Cup Standings.  
Out of all SoCal schools, the Renegades finished 12th. The ranking moves Bakersfield 
College up 11 spots from 2017-18 being tied for #30, and the year before that (2016
-17) of being tied for #50.  
 
NATYCAA is the professional organization of two-year college athletic  
administrators and membership is open to all two-year institutions throughout the 
country. The NATYCAA Awards were designed to recognize and reward overall  
program excellence at the two-year college level. 

 

 



BC’s Dual Enrollment Receives 

Beautiful Bakersfield Award 2019 

Bakersfield College Dual Enrollment was recognized as the  

recipient of the 2019 Beautiful Bakersfield award in the  

Education category recognizing efforts that promote or benefit 

education at all levels.  Hosted by the Greater Bakersfield 

Chamber of Commerce, the annual awards gala was attended by 

more than 700 people at the Rabobank Theater and Convention 

Center.  The Dual Enrollment program was selected from 

among nine finalists. The Bakersfield College Performing Arts 

Department was also one of ten finalists in the Arts and Culture 

category.  Special thanks to the Greater Bakersfield Chamber of 

Commerce and to BC’s Dual Enrollment team for all their work. 
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BC’s Career Education Goes Online 

In partnership with the California State Online Education Initiative and the California 
Virtual Campus, Bakersfield College has received a $500,000 grant to bring multiple 
Career and Technical Education programs fully online in the next year.  This  
opportunity will build upon the several innovations connecting BC’s online  
education programs with highly available workforce training. Each program will  
leverage Open Educational Resources to drastically reduce the cost of textbooks and 
course materials, increasing the availability of these programs for all students,  
regardless of their level of income.  Finally, these innovative programs will leverage 
cutting edge innovations that allow students to easily navigate the certificate  
programs and even get credit for prior learning. The CTE Goes Online program will 
utilize several key innovations already at work in other areas of Bakersfield College: 

1. The Guided Pathways Initiative has created streamlined academic and career 
pathways that help students complete their education in less time, with fewer 
wasted units. 

2. The Pathways Program Mapper is an innovative software tool that assists students in the development of their educa-
tional plan, by visualizing the courses they need to take each semester in order to reach their goal. 

3. Open Educational Resources are textbooks, developed by experts in the field, that are available to students at low or no cost.  
They are used in various classes throughout the college to lower the overall cost of education, making success more at-
tainable for all students. 

4. The Early College Program allows students to complete college credit while still in high school.  The addition of these 
innovative programs will increase the options available to all students, including those in the Early College Program.  

Creating A Better BC  

through Sustainable Landscaping 

BC’s Maintenance and Operations team has a list of  
projects going on this summer including the installation 
of artificial turf at the Panorama and Haley corner of 
campus with the BC monument.  The new turf has  
brightened this space and our campus looks forward to 
conserving water by eliminating the need to water.  
Director of Facilities, Bill Potter, has done a great job of 
helping to create a sustainable landscape on the BC  
campus, as evident in the xeriscape (drought tolerant) 
flower beds.    
 
 
 
Monument on 
Haley St. with 
artificial turf 
 
 
 
 
 
Desert  
landscaping  
at the solar  
parking lot.  


